
 
 

 

 
April 29, 2025  
 
Dear St. Michael’s Community,  
 
As part of the search for our next Head of School, we invite you to share your initial thoughts 
and perspectives to help guide this important process.  
 
Marci McLean and Andrew Wooden, our consultants assisting with the Head of School 
search, request input from current families, faculty, staff, and administration regarding the 
qualifications and qualities you believe are most important in our next Head of School. Your 
feedback will help them create a comprehensive and personalized position profile, which 
will be used both in marketing the position and in evaluating candidates.  
 
This initial input is especially important as it will help guide their work during their upcoming 
visit to campus next week, May 7–9.  
 
Please complete the survey using the link below before the end of the day on Tuesday, May 
6th:  
 
<Link expired> 
 
All responses are confidential and will go directly to our consultants. Signing your name is 
entirely optional.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time and thoughtfulness as we embark on this important next 
chapter for St. Michael’s.  
 
With gratitude,  

  

 

Ian Milliken 
Chair, Board of Trustees 

 

 


